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20th February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This year, again, we’ll be celebrating World Book Day. It is a brilliant opportunity for 

the children, staff and parents to share their love of books, their incredible settings 

and wonderfully different characters.  World Book Day will be celebrated in schools 

across the country on Thursday 1st March.  

 

Next week, we will be encouraging the children and staff to dress as their favourite 

book characters as part of the celebrations.  All classes across the school will be set a 

special homework challenge which will provide time and ideas to plan and design a 

costume. This will be optional but as many of you will be aware, it is an event that 

children have always enjoyed and they’ll love dressing up. Prizes for the best costumes 

will be awarded on the day.  

 

We invite all parents to join their children in class from 8:45 to 9:10am. This will 

provide you and your child with a wonderful opportunity to enjoy a book together and 

share the experience with your class teacher, friends and other parents.  

 

Across the day, the classes will enjoy a range of fun learning experiences around a 

specially chosen book, will take part in ‘The Great Word Hunt’  and will also have the 

opportunity to read to a friend from a different year group as part of our ‘Drop 

Everything and Read’ activity.  

 

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day with you all next week.  

 

Warm regards,  

 

Mr S Gray 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


